
 
 URGENT message from the 

Arlington Heights Civic 
Association  

 
Neighbors: The Career Center redevelopment project may affect 
your PROPERTY VALUES and where YOUR CHILDREN attend 

high school. 
 

Please attend the County Board-School Board joint work session 
about the future of the Career Center site:  

 
TUESDAY, APRIL 17 

6:30–8:30 PM 
2100 CLARENDON BLVD. ROOM 307 

 
It is CRITICAL that we attend to show that a comprehensive high 

school in our backyard must have EQUAL amenities, programs, and 
activities for our children and our community!  

 
WEAR GREEN! 

For more information, visit: 
https://www.facebook.com/4thcomprehensivehighschool/ 
https://www.apsva.us/career-center/ccwg-follow-journey/ 
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